Lowndes County is being asked to provide $14,200 in funding toward the Little River gauge and $8,300
towards the Skipper Bridge Rd gauge for a total of $22,500 in funding. This is a $7,400 increase over the
previous agreement. USGS will provide $900 in funding towards each of the gauges for a total of $1,800. The
remaining $5,900 in funding for the Skipper Bridge Rd gauge will be provided by the Suwanee River Water
Management District.

OPTIONS: 1. Approve the FY 2020 Funding Agreement
2. Board's Pleasure

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Board's pleasure

DEPARTMENT: Emergency Management DEPARTMENT HEAD: Ashley Tye

ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS:



